Kevin Dean

We would like to make a request for variances on property we
owhn that are on 127 S and Thurman Street.

On the 127 S property we would like to ask for a 2 foot setback
in order to look more uniform with the existing Warner building
and downtown.

On the Thurman Street property, we would request a 5 foot
setback which would put the building a total of 30 feet from the

existing curb.

We are attaching plat drawings of this request. Thank you for
your consideration in this matter.

Darwin & Vicky Scarlett
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